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In 18th of November 2015, the Minister of Education, Training and Vocation of New Zealand,
Mr. Steven Joyce will visit the Ho Chi Minh University of Sciences. This is the 2 nd

visitation of the Minister to HCMUS, with the intention of affirming the relationship of both
countries, exchanging experience in improving education of Vietnam and New Zealand. And
most importantly, to put a stress on how leaders play a major role in orienting and pushing
education forward. j

  

The seminar is in charged by professor Howard Youngs – chairman of Master of Educational
Leader program of AUT, along with the CEO of New Zealand educational office, leaders of New
Zealand universities, leader of members of the HCM national universities.  

  

The HCMUS warmly welcome you to the seminar at:

  

Time: 9:00 am Wednesday, 18th November 2015. 

  

Location: I auditorium, Building I, HCMUS, 227 Nguyen Van Cu, Dist. 5 HCMC
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